
-----Original Message----- 
From: chris [mailto:kpctop@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2008 8:54 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: 401(k) fees 
 
concerning Employee Benefits Security Administration 
 
29 CFR Part 2550 
 
RIN 1210-AB07 
 
It's our and my employers money and fund administrators, managers and 
anyone whose hands our money passes through should fully disclose fees 
and costs and markups. Fund companies will doubtless claim onerous 
regulations will increase costs; well then they just need to simplify 
their cost/fee structures. 
 
Christopher Peterson 
306 5 st se 
Watertown SD  57201 
 
 


